
 
 
 

 
 

 
WELLS COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION 
                         MINUTES 1-20-2010 
 

The Wells County Mental Health Association met in the Wells-Carnegie Annex on 
Wednesday, January 20, 2010.  The meeting was opened by the Secretary, Paul Bonham, at 12:05 p.m.   
The members attending were Kay Manges, June Grove, Nancy Bonham, Melba Cole, Bill Hanson, 
Pete Cole, and Paul Bonham. 

The minutes of the last meeting were presented.  A motion to approve was made by Nancy 
Bonham.  The motion was seconded by Kay Manges and passed by a 7-0 vote.  The Treasurer’s  report 
was presented for 2009 and January.  Items were discussed about the gifts to the nursing homes.  A 
motion to approve was made by Kay Manges.  The motion was seconded by Melba Cole and passed 
by a 7-0 vote.  A motion was made by Kay Manges to have an audit conducted.  The motion was 
seconded by Bill Hanson and motion passed by a 7-0 vote. 

  
                                                                                                                                                                     

Education Committee:  No report for this month. 
A discussion followed concerning the future plans for the Association.  It was stated that Ashley 
Stinson still sees a need to help parents.  She is interested in maybe finding an outside place to meet 
these people and has mentioned the Boys and Girls Club.   
 

It was decided to hold a planning session involving all Mental Health Association members on 
Monday, February 8 at 6:30 p.m. at the Wells-Carnegie Annex.  

                                                                                                                                             
The next MHA meeting will be held on February 17th at noon at the Annex.  
  
The next Education Committee meeting will be held on Thursday, Feb. 11th at 8:00 a.m.   

 
Meeting was adjourned. 
Paul Bonham, Secretary    


